

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 25th March 2025

Year One Workshop on Toys Thursday, 1st May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

As part of our thematic curriculum of 'Transport and Toys', this term Year One are learning about how toys and transport have changed over the years. To further develop the children's understanding of this topic we will be taking part in a workshop hosted by 'Happening History'. This workshop aims to enhance their understanding of how times have changed and to continue to foster their love for learning.

The workshop is scheduled to take place on **Thursday**, **1**st **May**, and will take place at Green Ridge. We have arranged for a knowledgeable expert from 'Happening History' to deliver an engaging and interactive session, allowing our pupils to explore a variety of toys from the past, including optical and mechanical toys. Through a range of educational activities and immersive experiences, our aim is to provide a memorable learning opportunity that will encourage curiosity and critical thinking.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the visit, which will be £9.96. Please be aware that insufficient contributions may mean that we need to cancel this experience. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the school will fund the cost of the visit for your child. If you are experiencing difficulties meeting this payment, then please contact Mrs. Curtis Cross via email to discuss.

Please make payment via Arbor by 3.30pm on Friday, 25th April.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions about the workshop, please do come and speak to us.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Gordon Year 1 Lime Class Teacher and Phase Lead Miss. Field Year One Beech Class Teacher Miss. Gornall Year One Elm Class Teacher

